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Question for written answer E-005817/2014 

to the Commission 
Rule 130 

Ole Christensen (S&D) 

Subject: Follow-up question on feed-in tariff rates for household wind turbines 

With regard to its response to my question E-002172/2014 on the notification and assessment of 
changes to feed-in tariff rates for household wind turbines, could the Commission please answer the 
following supplementary question: 

Has the Commission received a satisfactory answer from the Danish authorities to its follow-up 
questions of 7 May 2014 on this matter to the Danish Energy Agency (which comes under the Danish 
Ministry of Climate, Energy and Building), and when can a final decision be expected? 

 


